
 

Business Update - Countryside Stewardship Scheme – The 

clock is ticking!  

Information correct as at 2:00pm on 22.05.2020 

 
The application deadline for mid-tier and wildlife CSS applications for agreements that will start on 

the 1st January 2021 is 31st July.  

With the value of BPS payments starting their 8 year decline to zero next year (2021 payments), it 

may be worth looking at CSS as a way of plugging this gap and getting into the “environmental frame 

of mind” which is where future support will come from. 

Information for this can be found in the manual via the following link: 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file

/866957/Countryside_Stewardship_Mid_Tier_2020_v1.0.pdf 

There are numerous firms who can help to put applications together and ensure that you maximise 

the potential of your farm. Kite Consulting do not offer this directly but are very happy to 

recommend good suppliers where needed. 

The first deadline is coming up fast on the 31st May, as shown in the timetable below: 

CSS Timetable 

 

 

 

• As BPS progressively reduces environmental schemes will be main support mechanism 

• The application deadline for agreements starting on 1st January 2021 is 31st July 2020 

• Numerous areas are covered by the schemes 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/866957/Countryside_Stewardship_Mid_Tier_2020_v1.0.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/866957/Countryside_Stewardship_Mid_Tier_2020_v1.0.pdf


 

Example of a CSS application 

 

Source of case study: ELM Associates 

 
 
For further discussion or to help with any questions that you may have, please contact Consultant 

Support on consultantsupport@kiteconsulting.com or 01902 851007 / 07542 403225 


